
Dear Classmates, 

It is with disappointment, that I must regret 

our 50
th

 reunion.  My husband, Art Partain is 

doing well with his new heart stint of June 

30
th

.  He is my wonderful bionic man, now 

with 4 stints and 4 bi-passes, total.    He, 

however, has just badly torn his meniscus and 

is going to have it repair ASAP.  Each of you is 

very special to me.  I hold you close in my 

thoughts and prayers.  AMARILLO—the best 

place in the world to grow up because of the 

exceptional people who were my friends and 

classmates.  Have the best of times and the 

best of memories at the reunion!  My thanks 

to the reunion committee for all the hard 

work and giving us the opportunity to once 

again be together.  If you all are ever in 

Michigan, please come by.  

May God Continue to Bless You and Keep You.   

Mable  A. Crossett Partain  

1-734-455-3663 

 


